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Raszka Shelley

From: dlgilbert1 <dlgilbert1@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:03 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Please vote against this bill. Oregon wolves are too few and need protection.  
In Ga., we aren't blessed with these beautiful wildlife like u. 
Thank u and God bless.  
Don Gilbert 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S™ III, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 


